From: membership@ntoa.org

To: "Nathan Lynch" <nlynch@cityofportorchard.us>

Date: 3/25/2016 10:00:49 AM

Subject: NTOA Membership Renewal Notice

NTOA Dues Renewal (Member ID: 71985)

Your Membership Benefits Expire On: 6/23/2016



## NATIONAL TACTICAL OFFICERS ASSOCIATION

Improving public safety and domestic security through training, education and tactical excellence

Dear Nathan D Lynch,

Thank you for being a loyal NTOA Member!

In 2015, the NTOA was diligent in its support of the law enforcement profession by developing new programs, providing better access to member resources and growing our membership.

## NTOA working for you in 2015:

- The NTOA awarded \$2,500 each to six children of our members as winners of the <u>James Torkar Educational Scholarship</u>. Each winner demonstrated outstanding scholastic achievement and service to their communities.
- The NTOA released an updated <u>SWAT Standard</u> which serves as an
  efficient, core set of concepts and principles that improve standardization
  within the profession of tactical law enforcement services.
- Annual Tactical Conference More than 800 students and 200 vendors attended. Some of the best instructors and speakers in the field provided contemporary and timely training and debriefs. Fifteen conference scholarships were awarded to NTOA members.
- Annual CNT Conference 250 students attended four days of informative presentations and debriefs. We hosted a record number of exhibitors at our 2015 yendor show.
- The NTOA was asked to offer its expertise on Capitol Hill regarding SWAT-related issues. The President issued Executive Order 13688, which places limits on certain military equipment for use by law enforcement and which requires more training and transparency relative to the acquisition and use of the equipment. NTOA has been actively involved in these discussions and the legislative proposals that effect our members!
- The NTOA was asked to offer its expertise on Capitol Hill regarding SWATrelated issues, including Executive Order 13688, which places limits on
  certain military equipment for use by law enforcement and which requires
  more training and transparency to acquire and use the equipment. NTOA
  has been actively involved in these discussions and the legislative
  proposals that affect our members.

## **NTOA 2016**

Announcing the 2016 launch of the NTOA Academy! The academy is a dynamic learning experience using online, resident and experience-based tactical learning modules to introduce new concepts, refine tactical team members' understanding of application, and enable them to use those skills to resolve some of the most complex, challenging and high-risk incidents in their communities. Watch our website for more information, coming soon! You are the reason NTOA is making strides in the law enforcement arena. Your support will help us shape the future of the tactical and first responder community through training and legislation. Please renew your membership so you can continue to benefit and stay informed on the latest developments.

The fastest and easiest way to pay your dues for 2016 is to visit our website at <a href="https://www.ntoa.org">www.ntoa.org</a> and Renew Today with a credit card. If you need an invoice, please contact <a href="mailto:membership@ntoa.org">membership@ntoa.org</a>.

If you have any questions, please contact membership at <a href="membership@ntoa.org">membership@ntoa.org</a> or 800-279-9127 Extension 110.

**Our pledge to you** - The NTOA will continue to advocate for you and to enhance the performance and professional status of law enforcement personnel by providing a credible and proven training resource, as well as a forum for the development of tactics and information exchange. The National Tactical Officers Association operates with Veritas (truth, honesty and integrity) in our relationships. We are here to serve our members!

